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Club Motto ðòFun and fellowship whilst helping othersó

Club Website ðwww.keiloreastrotary.org On Monday 22nd October, our Guest Speakers were students from 

Buckley Park College and Keilor Downs Secondary College who have 

part of Personal Development and Leadership programs. They are 

seen here with Garnet Johnson from Anglicare which was the 

beneficiary of all their well -planned and successful fundraising.

http://www.keiloreastrotary.org/


Presidentõs Report  President Ginny Billson

Monday 22nd October 2018

¶ Alex and I visited the St Albans Secondary College Interact Club on Wednesday when we invited them to attend the Interact Con ference next February the 16 th.  

They were organising activities with the local primary school for the end of the year break up events.  All seemed keen to co lle ct food, run sausage sizzles and 

donut drives to raise funds for the local òSecond Biteó organisation that supplies food for their breakfast clubs 3 times a weekas a way òto give backó.

¶ Later that day Cherrie, Marianne, Janice Young and I presented congratulatory Certificates to the 15 young ladies in year 12 from St Columbaõs College who 

worked on the Days for Girls Hygiene kits during the year. 

¶ Two boxes of Rotary Cakes are being donated to the Royal Childrenõs Hospital Auxiliary Committee for their end of year fund raiser for prizes with 

acknowledgement to our club.  

¶ Marisa has requested us to collect packs of nappies for babies from 6kg and above for the Caroline Chisholm Society in Mount Road for mothers in need. She 

will collect them from the meeting.

¶ Just an early heads up that Bronwyn Stephens will be visiting our Club on Monday 29th October and will be the main speaker on òBeing the Inspirationó so we 

want a great attendance that evening which will be a Partnerõs night. 

¶ The next District Conference is being held in Melbourne details are in the Newsletter. 

¶ Ginny Introduced Chairperson for the evening Athena Vass.



Å Sasha & Ada wonderful students from Rosehill College were sponsored by our Club at this weekendõs RYPEN Camp at Malmsbury. They will be 
speaking about RYPEN to the club at a meeting soon. Youth Director Vanda is pictured with Sasha & Ada during her brief visit to the camp on 
Sunday. Thankyou to President Ginny & Alex for driving our RYPEN students to & from the campó.     Photos and text thanks to Vanda Mullen.

RYPENCamp ðMalmsbury 26-28th October 2018

Club Board Positions 

for 2019-2020

by Nov 19th

- Treasurer

- Community

- Vocational

- Club Service

- President Elect

The Rotary Youth Program of 

Enrichment (RYPEN) in Rotary 

International District 9800 is a 

Youth Leadership conference for 

young people who are between 

15 and 17 and are year 9, 10 

and 11 students. The conference 

is a weekend long camp 

designed at developing young 

peopleõspotential through a 

mixture of lecture style sessions 

and adventure-based learning.

http://rypen.rotaract9800.org.au/


Youth Award Presentations ðKeilor Downs Secondary Collegeand Buckley Park College

From our Club Facebook Page

On Monday 22nd October we presented Recognition Awards to students from Keilor 

Downs Secondary College and Buckley Park College. The Buckley Park VCAL 

students worked on a Community Project to aid Anglicare as part of their Personal 

Development subject. We are grateful that they helped us cook our busiest ever 

Bunnings BBQ. The Year 9 KDSC students are part of a Global Leadership program 

and have turned former Brimbank Rotary Club's $500 float into a much larger amount 

for Anglicare. Through planning and running fundraising at their school, students 

developed new skills and friendships. Our congratulations go to all the wonderful 

community minded students and their proud families.

https://www.kdc.vic.edu.au/
http://www.buckleyparkco.vic.edu.au/
https://www.kdc.vic.edu.au/
http://www.buckleyparkco.vic.edu.au/


Youth Award Presentations ðKeilor Downs Secondary Collegeand Buckley Park College

Above left: Madilyn 

Brinsmead with her 

supervising teacher 

from Buckley Park 

College.

Above centre: Athena 

Vass and Coral Hassett

of Keilor Downs 

Secondary College.

Right: Michelle, 

Sebastian Sabrina and 

Glenn Smith.

https://www.kdc.vic.edu.au/
http://www.buckleyparkco.vic.edu.au/


Upcoming Events *Click on posters to be 

directed to the 2019 

Multi District 

Conference website.

http://www.rotaryconference.org.au/

